NBFIRA - BNYC 2015 FRANCHISE INDUSTRY TRADE SHOW

NBFIRA is inviting you to visit stall at the BNYC Franchise Industry Trade Show from the 28th till the 30th of May 2015, Ditshupo Hall at Fairgrounds Holdings.

The aim of the Trade Fair is to promote youth entrepreneurship and full employment among young people.

Do not miss your chance to come and explore the franchise sector regionally & globally!!!

See you there!
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